
First Sunday of Lent 

March 05, 2016 

Readers Collection Gift  

Bearers 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Date Coffee & Snacks 

Lisa Capulso 

Michaela Crook 

Kyle Reid 

Doug Swallow 
Steinwan Family 

Louisa Schrumm 

Julia Flumerfelt 

Davida Delorey 

Mar 05 

 Please sign-up 

See Grace 

Dee Dee Lepine 

Katherine Lenour 

Horst B. 

Paul Delorey 
Lance, Nanette 
& Family 

Doris Caudron 

Davida Delorey 

Julia Flummerfelt 

Mar 12 
Please sign-up 

See Grace 

Mar 19 
Sheila Ryan-
Hachey 

Julia Flummerfelt 

Kyle Reid 

Horst B. 
Jonathan Mac-
kenzie Zoe 

Theresa Swallow 

Tessie Gonzales 

Shirley Gutierrez 

Please sign-up 

See Grace 

Mar 26 
Sherry DaRosa 

Doris Caudron 

Emmanuel Da-
Rosa 

Darm Crook 
Ramirez Family 

Theresa Swallow 

Louisa Schrumm 

Doris Caudron 

Please sign-up 

See Grace 

April 02 
Ruth Boden 

Sancie Gostick 

Doug Swallow 

Andrew Cassidy 
Capulso Family 

Sylvia Boyer 

Davida Delorey 

Tessie Gonzales 

Please sign-up 

See Grace 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 pm 

Sunday 10:30 am 

Weekday Masses 

Mon.-Thurs.  5:30 pm 

Friday 12:00 noon 

Reconciliation is on Saturday from 4:15 to 4:45 

or by appointment.  Please contact Fr. Don for 

any other sacraments or funerals. 

father@ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com 

Fr. Don Flumerfelt: 867.875.2545 & St. Anne, Katlodeeche 

Sunday Mass 1:30 PM 

www.ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com       



CWL NEWS 

New National Theme: Inspired by the Spirit, Women Respond to God’s Call  

Lap Quilt Challenge: The members of the CWL nationwide are making lap 

quilts for residents in nursing homes and the patients in hospice. Whether you 

sew, knit, crochet, patch or quilt, your efforts and prayer-in-action will be most 

appreciated. Anyone interested in creating a lap quilt is invited to do so. We are 

hoping to have these quilts ready for our Diocesan Convention at the end of 

April. 

We would like to thank the people who helped, baked, cooked, assisted and/or 

donated their time to make the 12 Step Pilgrimage this past weekend a success. 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY of the WORD 

On this first Sunday of Lent the Gospel describes how Jesus went into the de-

sert after he had been baptized by John, to prepare himself to begin his work 

of sharing the Good News of God’s love with the whole world. 

Confirmation classes continue. Our next class is March 12. Please keep our 

youth in your prayers as they prepare for this sacrament. The celebration of 

Confirmation will take place May 6, 2017 at St. Ann’s and May 7, 2017 at As-

sumption Parish. 

The liturgical season of Lent has begun.  

Lenten lunches (soup and sandwiches) are held 

each Thursday at the Anglican Church.  The theme 

is ‘At the Table with our Lord’.  Feel free to leave a 

donation if you wish. 

Stations of the Cross every Friday night at 7:00 

pm. 

: Weekly Revenue
$2,086.00 Collection

$0.00 Hall Rental

$2,086.00 Revenue Total

$1,764.00 Expenses Total

$322.00

Expenses are based on the 2015 average


